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I want to encourage the Ways and Means Committee to consider continuing current 

funding levels for Oregon CASA Networks. CASA networks and their volunteers 

provide a vital service in the form of being a voice for children who are navigating the 

foster care system. Our goal is to have a CASA for every child, and the the relatively 

modest investment of $6.4m will be vital to ensuring CASA's mission can succeed, 

and Oregon kids get the voice they need, deserve, and are legally entitled.  


